
PARENTS OF CHILDREN (Ages 4-6) WITH 
NEUROFIBROMATOSIS 1 

 
HELP US LEARN MORE ABOUT YOUR CHILD’S ATTENTION ABILITIES  

 

Purpose:  
We are interested in learning more about the psychosocial and cognitive abilities of young children with 
neurofibromatosis type 1. Research suggests that children with NF1 experience an elevated rate of attention 
difficulties in comparison to same-aged peers; however, there is very little research about the appropriateness 
of the ways we measure attention for young children. Since attention difficulties during the preschool years can 
be subtle, it is important to know which attention measures are most likely to show difficulties in a consistent 
and meaningful way.  
 

Who can participate? 
Children between the ages of 4 and 6 who have been diagnosed with NF1 and speak English as their first and 
primary language. 
 

What does participation involve?   
Participation involves completion of a four hour assessment visit. At the visit, the researcher will complete tasks 
with your child to look at cognitive, attention, and executive functioning skills. You will be asked to complete 
questionnaires about your child’s behavior, emotions, temperament, and attention. All child sessions will be 
videorecorded. 
 

Benefits 

Families who complete the appointment session will receive a $30 electronic gift card. Each child will also get to 
choose a book to take home. You may also request a summary of your child’s performance on the 
developmental testing measures.  
 

Where? 

Research sessions take place at the Child Neurodevelopment Research Lab at the University of Wisconsin – 
Milwaukee. If you are unable to travel to Milwaukee please contact us about the possibility of holding the 
appointment at a quiet conference room closer to you. This may be possible if we hear from other interested 
families in your area. 
 

When? 
Sessions can take place during the week (morning or afternoon) or on weekends. 
 
To participate, please contact the Child Neurodevelopment Research Lab at the University of 
Wisconsin – Milwaukee at (414) 229-2586. We look forward to hearing from you! 
 

This study is funded by NF Midwest 
 

 


